
Social Media Policy 
Little Giggles Daycare & Preschool aims to ensure that our school, students, educators 
or families are not compromised on any form of social networking or related website. 
However, we acknowledge that social media can play an important role in maintaining 
communication with families and the local community in today’s current society. 

Along with Brightwheel, Little Giggles Daycare & Preschool Facebook page is used as 
an additional means of communication between our school and the families we 
service. The following conditions are put in place to ensure the privacy, dignity and 
rights of the preschool, our students, staff, and families. 

All users (all people accessing our page) interacting with the Little Giggles Daycare & 
Preschool Facebook page, by either liking or commenting on posts, must do so using a 
Facebook account that clearly identifies them by their real name. 

Only children’s first names may appear on our page. 

Photos of identifiable children will not be uploaded onto our page. 

While using our page, User’s are expected to ensure that they will respect the rights and 
confidentiality of others; Do not impersonate or falsely represent another person. 

This policy includes (but is not limited to) the following technologies: 

Social networking sites (i.e. Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, My Space) 

Brightwheel, Blogs, Discussion forums, Collaborative online spaces, Media Sharing 
services (i.e. You Tube).  

I have read and understand Little Giggles Daycare & Preschool Social Media Policy. 

 

_____________________________                 ___________________________ 

Date                                                                   Parent Signature 

_____________________________ 

Student Name 

 


